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Brunswick Heads Boat Harbour 

Community Update 
November 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Arakwal people of the Bundjalung Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 
The NSW Government is delivering 
improvements to maritime 
infrastructure and facilities state-wide, 
to help boating and wider community 
safely access use and navigate our 
inland and coastal waters.  
We thank the harbour user community who 
helped during the early planning stages and 
development of a preliminary concept design for 
a future upgrade of the on-water berthing 
infrastructure.  

What is happening now?  
As the Harbour Managers, we continue to 
manage and maintain the Brunswick Heads 
Harbour area and available funding will be used 
to deliver critical harbour work and maintenance 
needed. 
We are currently planning electrical work which 
will see the upgrade of the power in preparation 
for any future harbour upgrades. 

 
We are now seeking tenders from accredited  
electrical contractors to upgrade the power that 
services the harbour berths.  

What work are we doing?  
The electrical upgrade work will include: 

• Establishing a temporary work site 
• Locating existing underground services 

• Using machinery to cut into the road  

• Installing pipes and cables underground 
• Replacing power poles and street lighting 

• Restoring and repairing areas disturbed by the 
work. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We are planning to carry out this work in early 
2025 and expect it to take about two months.  
Our working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday to 
Friday and 7am to 1pm, Saturday. 
Before the start of this work next year, you may 
see our workers on site carrying out planning 
activities.  
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What will this mean for you? 
This work should have minimal disruptions for 
harbour users. Following award of the electrical 
contact we will provide you further detail on how 
and when the work will be delivered. 
During the work you may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles  

• Traffic controllers and signage  
• Short power outages 

• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts 
A minor Review of Environmental Factors (REF) 
which looks at how we manage our impacts is 
available on our website for your information.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about this 
work, please contact our team.  
 

 
 

Location of work area  
 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline and 24-hour Construction 
Response Line 1300 066 965 

 

 

Brunswickheadsharbour 
@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

Locked Bag 5100  
Rozelle, NSW 2039 

 

Visit the online portal go to  
nswroads.work/brunswickheadsharbour 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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